
 

 
 
 
 
 

LEARN ABOUT CHANGES TO DELAWARE STARS  
AT A TOWN HALL MEETING 

 
NEW MEETINGS ADDED! 

  

 
Changes to Delaware Stars are coming! 

 

We invite you to join us for one of several Town Hall meetings this 

September or October. You can join us in person or by webinar - 

whichever best meets your needs.  

At the Town Hall Meetings we will: 

 

 Discuss progress made this year (July 2014 - June 2015) 

 Share plans for the coming year (based on your input so far) 

 Listen to your initial thoughts about upcoming plans 

 Establish an on-going system for feedback  

 

Your voice matters! We hope you will participate in one of the 

meetings listed in the link below. Please register by phone to Chris 

Ferrell at 302-831-7354 or e-mail at delawarestars@udel.edu, no 

later than 24 hours before each meeting. 

 

Click here for the updated schedule of meetings. 

 

mailto:delawarestars@udel.edu
http://files.ctctcdn.com/0b075da8401/8f3f1b54-629a-4e39-83ae-fc79a3464976.pdf

